
Dear Members,  I wish to voice my opposition to senate bill 941 This bill will  only effect law abiding 
citizens of the State of Oregon.  As we all know the criminal will do what they wish and the law abiding will 
suffer. Please use good judgment and not support this bill or any that may come forward like it.  If this 
mandate would pass it could cause strong penalties or loss of our second amendment rights to our United 
States constution.  This would be ineffective and un enforceable legislation.  Please Do Not Support this 
bill.     Don and Ruby Haynes 24425 S.W. Scholls Ferry road Hillsboro Oregon. 97123 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please DO NOT support S291 It is another bill that will only cause honest people more harassment and 
not accomplish anything to stop violence.  Our world has become a more violent society.  We don't like it 
but it is here.  You can't legislate and stop it, I wish you could.  Don't pass another bad bill like this 
one.   Don and Ruby Haynes Hillsboro Oregon.  Thanks please listen! 
 


